
	Mr. [Name of MP]
House of Commons

London SW1A 0AA 
	Date:
	

	
	Our Ref:
	

	
	Your Ref:
	

	
	E-mail:
	

	Dear Sirs


Re:   Legal Aid for Abuse of Children

Despite all the government cutbacks, the Ministry of Justice, in their consultation document said “In the light of the importance of the issue at stake, the seriousness of the alleged harm suffered by the litigant, the likelihood of their vulnerability and the lack of sufficient alternative forms of assistance to justify the withdrawal of legal aid, it is our view that the provision of legal aid funding is justified.”
I understand that since the rules changed on 1st April 2013, that very few deserving abuse cases, are now being granted legal aid funding for claims against their abuser, which seems very unfair.

I have an interest in this subject because [insert].

I understand that the lawyers doing this type of work, are planning to take the government to court in judicial review. It would be far better if there could be a change in attitude, and legal aid granted in more cases. Victims of abuse in childhood are vulnerable, and need help rather than obstacles being put in their way by government agencies.

As you are my MP, would you please tell me what you can do to help improve the rights of the victims  of abuse.

Your sincerely,

[NAME]

[ADDRESS]

